
Hello

I would like to make submission on DA2020/1489

I believe that the current owner is required by NSW's Land and Environment Court 2017 that 
the historic home must be retained and upgraded. It seems the developer due to lack of 
protecting the property has resulted in the house being badly damaged therefore the developer 
failing to meet the basic ruling by the NSW's Land and Environment Court. 

The developer did not treat this house as if it was a new house they would be building which 
would of included at least a security fence, security lightning and a security guard. 

The developer MUST still be held to the origional court ruling of retaining and upgrading the 
house it just means the costs for this has gone up due to his lack of action to protect it. 

kind regards

Haley Scala
0422 456 735

kind regards

Haley
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